SHOW Managers’ Newsletter: January 14, 2025

Judging:

Show is committed to having the strongest pool of trained and experienced judges in the Tennessee Walking Horse industry. In an effort to cultivate new judges, SHOW is strongly requesting all show managers who manage shows with multiple judges to employ at least one judge that has not judged a show in the last twelve months.

If I can help you in any way, please contact the SHOW office. I can assist in verifying any SHOW judge’s history, and answer any of your questions. 

If you would like to verify a judge’s history of judging back to 2002 you can visit www.walkinghorsereport.com and search on a judge’s name and it will give you their entire judging history since 2002. A direct link to that search can be found here:
https://www.walkinghorsereport.com/results?ctype=judges


Reminders:

· Please remember your show results, judges score cards (if multiple judges), show managers report and inspection fees are due in the SHOW office no later than 15 days after completion of your show.

· Show results have to be scanned and sent to various entities for high point scoring, so please do not staple judges score cards to the show results pages. 

· Please remember, if it’s required of management for USDA, it’s required of management for the DQPs; a table, chairs, cover from the elements, electricity, visibility of the warm-up area.

· While it isn’t required, I would like to say a huge thank you to the managers who take the time to have a cooler with drinks available for DQP. And thank you to those managers who bring food out as well. You don’t know how appreciative I and the DQPs are for that.

· Remember, there is a luncheon scheduled for show managers at noon, February 15, 2025 in Franklin, TN at Embassy Suites. We expect to have more information regarding the lawsuits that have been brought against the USDA and to have some direction for you who are planning events for 2025. Please contact the TWHBEA at 931-359-1574 or click here https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScw4UQbYvMQCDWAzJG2ZJeC9Tr7WUHxFA-bpFJUOYrp-kKDIQ/viewform  to reserve your seat at the luncheon. Thank you to the TWHBEA and WHTA for sponsoring this luncheon.

· Finally, thanks to each and every one of you for affiliating with SHOW. It’s our privilege to inspect at your horse shows. Thanks to your affiliation, roughly half of the fees you collect on SHOW’s behalf are sent to the PSHA which helps in Washington to sustain the performance division of the Tennessee Walking Horse! 









Please contact SHOW with any questions you may have regarding your upcoming horse show. It’s my pleasure to help you. 931/684-9506 or email to rreed@showhio.com or show9506@gmail.com 
